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To The Planning Inspectorate

I write with sheer disbelief that any consideration might be given to any proposal that
would utterly alter the environment of this inexpressibly important World Heritage Site.
The site contains one of the most globally renowned standing stone circles, and its
environment is rich with ancient history. Who can say what might be disturbed if any
proposal involving major excavations and alterations to the profile of this landscape were
to be allowed to go ahead.

Generations far into the future would look back and conclude that those responsible must

have been of a very low order of intelligence, and that the imposition of a road structure

creating a visual, or even subterranean, alteration to this ancient and venerated landscape,
vandalism,

Please demonstrate that these unique ancient monuments are in the hands of people
conscious of their responsibility to preserve and maintain this irreplaceable historical
mheritance, and reject any and all destructive proposals.

With hope for our cultural future
Gary Ward

Gary Ward






